Debra Thomeson

From: bo <writebo@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 31, 2020 11:40 AM
To: Assembly

Subject: Kake Access Project

To the Petersburg Borough Assembly,

We strongly urge the assembly to approve a resolution opposing the expenditure of more funds
on the Kake Access Project. We believe that this project is a huge waste of public funds at a time
when money is short at every level of government. We believe this project could be stopped if
there is a strong effort put into eliminating the funding for it. This resolution would be an
important step in the process of defunding this project. We can not afford to waste 40 + million
dollars on a project that has little or no practical benefit for the general public.

Bo Varsano

Marja Smets



